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June 9, 2014 

By electronic transmission 
Ald. Marc Laredo, Chairman 
Land Use Committee 
Newton Board ofAldermen 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 

Re: 	 22 Lenox Street 
Public Hearing Petition #166-14 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Please accept this letter as a formal request that the public hearing before the Land Use 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday June 10,2014 on the above-referenced matter, be postponed. 
I understand that, as a procedural matter, this request may require you to formally open the 
hearing with a vote to continue it until the Committee's next regularly scheduled hearing date 
whenever that date may be. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

%rrence <P. :Morris 

Terrence P. Morris 

Cc: Linda Finucane, Clerk ofCommittee via email 
Dan Sexton, Sr. Planner via email 
Brian DeBlasil via email 
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